## Dear Families,

For this summer, we are asking students to work on the Step Up to Second Grade packet. It is due the first day of school. We would also like them to work on two online programs to help enrich their math learning. The first program is ST Math or JiJi. The students have been using this program since Kindergarten and we would like them to continue to use it over the summer. The students already have their passwords and should be able to access the program from home. The final program is <u>IXL</u>. This program works on enhancing their math skills through different practice problems and games. The login information for both sites is on our websites. Please have the students spend 60 minutes a week on ST Math and IXL. Thank you so much for your cooperation.

From the Second Grade Team,

Ms. Merony and Ms. Keine

www.meronysfrogs.weebly.com

www.shoesmithsecondgrade.weebly.com